
Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc 
PO Box A 

Ilwaco, WA  98624 

May 6, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Submittal, Tariff Number 18, Revised Tariff, Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. G-011. 
Drive In Service Update 

Dear Mr. Jeff Killip: 

Attached please find revised pages for Tariff Number 18, for Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. G-
011.  

This filing is to restore language clarifying and defining “Drive-In Service” on Tariff Page 20, Item 80. 

We respectfully ask that this filing be accepted under LSN, per WAC 480-70-276 for customer 
notification.  If the LSN is accepted and this language is approved by the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission, the new Tariff page will become effective on June 1, 2024.  Pursuant to 
WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii), affected customers will receive notification of this change on their next bill. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566-6925, via email at 
Brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 
Pricing Analyst 

TG-240332
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